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Ref : Tirupatamma 8 years / Female

Dear Raja,

I would like to bring your kind attention to Tirupatamma 8 years old girl, was unwell for last 3 months. She hails from a family with very poor back ground from Chirala. They spent a lot of money locally before reached us. She was investigated and was found to have Acute Promyelocytic Leukemia (Blood Cancer).
She has reasonable survival chances if she receives appropriate treatment. She needs to have chemotherapy for next 5 months. Family already run out finances.
Our hospital board discussed and decided to treat her at minimum costs. We are trying to reach various sources. Couple of organization promised us to help them.
I would be grateful if you could help her through our Kinner Memorial Foundation.
Thanking you.

Dr. Ramana

MRCP., DCh.,
Consultant Pediatric Hematology & Oncologist
